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Anya Kulcsar 7201 franklin blvd Anya.kulcsar@gmail.com I appreciate how much thought 

and effort has gone into the 
site plan to maximize multiple 
uses. Excited to see how the 
traffic improves with the 
addition of the dedicated drive. 
Thank you for preserving the 
field for its ability to host all 
different types of activities for 
the school and neighborhood

I love the addition of bold 
colors. It is a place for 
children and I think 
deserves to be a fun place 
to be.I think the use of the 
existing overhang is nice 
and brings energy to the 
space

Adding color to the stair 
towers is great! Great 
way to bring interest to 
nice architectural 
element.

Same comments on all 
facades. Personally like 
the bold primary colors

Great improvements on the building! Think 
the changes will age well and I love the 
boldness.

Jason Buitrago 1686 W. 69th Street, 
Cleveland, OH 44102

jason.buitrago@gmail.com 7186197002 I really like the site plan and 
proposed improvements. Of 
most recent note, I like the 
exterior proposal too!

Great! More lively 
entrance. Good choices of 
blue. Nice big lettering.

I really like the red 
theme and additional 
parking for staff. 
Signage looks great too.

Awesome! Love the 
green. Nice fence. Great 
playground.

Doesn't seem to be too 
much change here 
(unless I'm mistaken), but 
overall excited for the 
entire project.

The only piece of feedback for consideration 
is lighting during the night. Currently, and 
even during the normal academic year, 
nights were very dark at Gallagher. Some 
good uplighting/lights to highlight the new 
colors and building, and just having more 
lights at night would really make the building 
and the grounds appear safer in the 
community. Thanks for the consideration! 
Also - I am assuming there will be external 
garbage bins too correct?

Marissa Harrison 1666 W 69th St Marissatweedharrison@gmail.com 18134946507 
(providing if 
needed, not 
expecting a call)

Really like the colors, addition 
of windows in the brick, 
additional parking, and 
playground and public green 
space. Grateful trees are being 
preserved. Doesn't look so 
institutional anymore, looks 
more welcoming and alive. 

We live on 69th street, directly 
behind the school. Wondering 
what traffic will be like on this 
road, especially when school is 
dismissed. Also, will the 
sidewalk and street be 
repaired/renewed too, or is 
that off school property?

1666 W 69th St Thank you for the creativity and thoughtful 
planning with this. Love the exterior design! 
Bright and cheerful, a great design for the 
school.

Mark McDermott 6810 Franklin Blvd mcdwizard@gmail.com I fully support the 
proposed North elevation. 
The horizontal striping 
adds so much, including 
the very top. I also like the 
consolidation to a single 
entrance bay with the 
outcrop cover.

I live on Franklin directly across the street 
from the school and I fully support the 
updated design presented on February 8. 
The four colors are an awesome idea and 
they are designed well. Please make it 
happen.

Michele Sommerfelt 6722 Franklin Blvd msommerfelt@wrobradio.com 2165597560 I love these mock ups of all the 
long, long discussions that 
have netted this terrific use of 
space. I think there will need to 
be some more conversations 
about one way traffic on W 69 
and Bridge Ave during 
dismissal to make the 
implementation work smoothly.

I love the use of color on 
all four sides.


